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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2012 10:42 AM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: Minerals (Hurricane Sandy won't stop us!)

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here  

Per your request, this is early notice that two pages of new listings were just posted to 

my site at: 

 

New Listings Page 1 

New Listings Page 2 

or 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm 

   

SPECIAL NOTE: Mail service out of New York City is closed because of 

Hurricane Sandy. I will continue to accept orders. But orders may not ship 

immediately. No charges will process until the day the packages actually ship. I 

apologize for any inconvenience caused by the delay. 

  

Sincerely,  

  

John Betts, owner  

  

JohnBetts-FineMinerals.com  
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